
07.27.2021 

Dear Selectmen,  

I was assuming that since Larsen's Fish Market is on town owned land, that there would be a 
time for public comment for their new building plan.  At this time, it appears that only the 
Conservation Commission is looking at the plan (August 3rd), with their limited purview.   Are 
you planning on having a meeting to have the plan presented to the public?    

 
Thank you.  
Barbara Armstrong  

 


